
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 15th December 2023 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 04/12/23) 

                AM 1 - 89.6%  PM 1 - 93.3% 

                AM 2 - 87.8%       PM 2 - 68.3% 

                 AM 3 - 90%       PM 3 - 100% 

               AM 4 - 87.3%      PM 4 - 68.6% 

                AM 5 - 94.1%        PM 5 - 97.5% 

Please remember to report any absences to nursery as soon 

as possible by calling the office on 01282 457235. 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Thank You 

We would like to thank you for your kind contributions 
on Christmas Jumper Day last week.  We raised £51.07 

for Save the Children. 

It has been great to see so many of you attend our 
Christmas Stay and Play sessions this week—thank you 

for making the time.  

 Christmas 
 
On Thursday 21st December, there will be a Christmas party 
for the children and a very special visit from Father  
Christmas.  Please note, there is no lunch club on this day 
and children will only attend one session—please let your 
Key Worker know you wish to attend: 
AM session—8.45am until 10.45am OR 
PM session—12.40pm until 2.40pm. 
 
If any parents can help wrap 

presents from Santa on  

Monday 18th December, 

please let the office know.  

Nursery will close to children 

on Thursday 21st December 

2023.  We will re-open on 

Monday 8th January 2024 at 

the usual time. 

Nursery Safety 

Dogs: please do not bring dogs into nursery 

grounds.  This includes the forecourt outside  

reception. 

Parking: please do not move the 

road cones or park on the yellow 

lines outside of school.   

Nursery’s entrance/exit routes 

need to be clear at all times.  

 

Gritting: in icy weather, we can 

only grit nursery grounds.  We 

cannot clear Basnett Street.  You 

can report issues to Lancashire County Council 

here—https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-

and-travel-roads/ 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our children and families a very Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year.  See you in 2024! 


